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Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Sent: Friday, February 03, 2012 3:01 PM
To: 'Foss, Bob (Robert)'
Cc: schrag@nady.com
Subject: RE: Request to relocate installation of sub-slab vapor probe at 1164 Ocean Ave, Oakland 

(ACEH Case No. RO0000082)

Dear Messrs. Schrag and Foss, 
  I approve your proposed relocation of the vapor point SSVP‐11 to a location that will can be more easily covered rather 
than the middle of the room (as requested by the property owner).   I also approve an extension until April 13, 2012 for 
the report. 
Regards, 
Barb Jakub 

From: Foss, Bob (Robert) [mailto:bfoss@craworld.com]  
Sent: Friday, February 03, 2012 1:50 PM 
To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health 
Cc: schrag@nady.com 
Subject: Request to relocate installation of sub-slab vapor probe at 1164 Ocean Ave, Oakland (ACEH Case No. 
RO0000082) 
 
Barbara: 
  
Per our conversation, this email is submitted to acquire your approval for installation of SSVP-11 in the location 
designated as SSVP-11B, in the southeastern area of the concrete slab foundation of the building at the rear of 1164 
Ocean Avenue in Oakland.  The attached figure illustrates this location.  The two probes are being installed to fulfill your 
request for investigation of the potential for vapor accumulations beneath this building.  The property owner has 
expressed her concern that attempting to remove a linoleum tile to install the probe may result in damage to that tile.  She 
has advised us that she does not have any extra tiles to replace the removed one if it is damaged during removal or 
reinstallation.  Out of concern for her floor, we make this request to install the probe in a location that can be covered by 
furniture or a rug. 
  
As we discussed, the installation of these probes is scheduled for February 9.  We did, however, coordinate sampling for 
Feb 11 rather than the following Saturday, February 18.  Sampling of the nine SSVPs on the subject site of 1137-1167 
65th Street will occur during the week of February 13-17.   
  
Your December 14, 2011 letter proposed a submittal date of March 15, 2012 for the Soil Vapor Investigation Report.  Due 
to issues resulting in the delay of SSVP installation, and based on our conversation, we request a revised report submittal 
date of April 13.  
  
Please provide your concurrence with these requests via an email reply.  If you have any questions or additional 
comments, please feel free to contact me either by email or at the phone number(s) below. 
  
Thanks you. 
  
Bob Foss 
  
Robert C. Foss, P.G. 
Conestoga-Rovers & Associates (CRA) 
5900 Hollis Street, Suite A 
Emeryville, CA  94608 
(510) 420-3348 office 
(925) 413-8707 cell 
(510) 420-9170 fax 
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